YorkshirewaterCHAR GES WOR KSHOP INVITE

Good Afternoon/morning

INVITE We are pleased to invite you, to join us, at our Charges Workshop

on Tuesday 1st October (8.30am to 12.30pm)

at Cedar Court Hotel, Mayo Ave, Rooley Lane. Bradford. BDS 8HW.

Breakfast rolls and drinks will be available on arrival, please let us know if you would like bacon or vegetarian rolls.

WORKSHOP We want to introduce you to our proposals for the New Connection Services Charging Arrangements for 2020/21 (for new developments).

At the session we aim to discuss

1. The changes to the charging rules

2. Our proposals and current level of thinking

3. Your views to understand what is needed to achieve a charges document that is workable for all users.

Please let us know if you can attend, by sending a confirmation email - along with what you would like to eat to: developer.services.charges@yorkshirewater.co.uk

We really do want you to join us in this journey for the charging document so we can take into account what you need from us.

If you have any questions in relation to the invite please do not hesitate to contact || | | |Gz TG

Yorkshire Water
Developer Services

Please send any responses direct to developer.services.charges@yorkshirewater.co.uk




